
 

Port of Fleetwood 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 010 of 2022 

VESSEL REPORTING REQUIREMENTS 
 

During normal operations the lock gates at Fleetwood will be open from 1.5hrs before HW 

to 1.5hrs after HW.  

During such times all vessels must report to “Fleetwood Dock” on VHF Channel 12 upon the 

following occasions: 

1. No later than passing the Ro-Ro berth when inbound using the dock channel to obtain 
permission to transit the dock channel and enter the dock/marina. 

2. When ready to depart any berth within the dock/marina to obtain permission to 
depart the berth and transit the dock channel.  

3. Prior to shifting berths within the dock/marina. 

4. Prior to leaving the fuel berth or lifting berth within the dock/marina. 
 

Please note that on neap tides or when the tide cuts due to high pressure or when essential 

sluicing of the dock channel is planned or any other dredging operations are ongoing the 

gates will be required to open late and/or close early.  

Upon such occasions disruption will be kept to the minimum required for the safe and 

efficient operation of the port. 

This notice was previously issued as LNtM 02 of 2011 

 

Steve Hearn 

Marine Manager, Fleetwood 

11th July 2022 


